FC82. HOUSING INVESTMENT PROGRAMME 2014/15 - 2016/17

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood Services
presenting the proposed Housing Investment Programme for the financial years 2014 to
2017.

The report included the key documents of the new build programme for Council
Housing and the Housing Investment Programme, detailed the resources available for
2014/15, and set out the Prudential Indicators used to demonstrate that the plans are
affordable, prudent and sustainable.

Decision

Council approved the expenditure proposals outlined in the 2014/15 to 2016/17
Housing Investment Programme in appendix 1 of the report.



